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NEW COUNCILLOR
I am pleased to report that Mr Zain Daniels was co-opted in at the November 2024 meeting to be a Parish Councillor with immediate effect.  The Parish Council look forward to working with him.  If you think you might be interested in volunteering to serve your local community in this way please get in touch. 
PICNIC BENCHES IN CHERRY LEAS
The Parish Council have received a couple of suggestions for utilising the Open Space in Cherry Leas with picnic benches for everyone to use – this has now been approved by Councillors at the November meeting, and these will be purchased and installed in the coming weeks. 
FUNDS FOR LOCAL CAUSES
Following the Parish Council meeting on the 11th November 2024, it was approved by the Parish Council to award a Worthy Causes Grant to the following Great Horwood organisations – Football Club, Cricket Club, CofE School, Scouts, Rainbows/Brownies, the Silver Band, Winslow and District Community Bus and the Arts and Crafts Club – Congratulations to you all – presentation of the award and the Certificates will take place at the next Parish Council meeting on 9th December 2024.

FIX MY STREET
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Just a reminder to everyone that “FixMyStreet” is an online facility where anyone can make a public report for things like graffiti, fly tipping, broken pavings slabs, and potholes that they see in the Village. This information gets passed to Buckinghamshire Council for them to action.  The website address is https://www.fixmystreet.com

WELCOME PACK
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If you are new to the village and have not yet received a Welcome pack, please email Cllr Gilbey with your address and one will be delivered to you johnwgilbeypc@gmail.com
FOCUS ONLINE
Did you know that there is an online edition of Focus.  If you have mislaid your copy and can’t find the information you need – just log onto the Parish Council website. 
https://e-voice.org.uk/ghpc/focus-magazine/
NEXT MEETING OF THE PARISH COUNCIL
The next meeting will be held on Monday 9th December 2024 at 7.30pm in the Village Hall. 
There is always a public participation period when members of the public can have their say – please feel free to attend.  The Notice of the meeting is advertised on the Parish Council website and the noticeboard in the High Street. 
Minutes of meetings can be found on the noticeboard and the Parish Council website.
e-voice.org.uk/ghpc/ 

Great Horwood Parish Council would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!
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